
 
Texas Tech Community, 

Texas Tech has always placed a strong emphasis on campus safety 

and security. To that end, I encourage each of you to take full 

advantage of the resources available, including those highlighted 

through the university-wide campaign Raider Safety, which makes 

more accessible the many safety-related programs and initiatives 

across campus. 

 

While we’ve made many improvements to our campus and 

additional enhancements are planned, we believe safety is a shared 

responsibility. I encourage you to visit raidersafety.ttu.edu to 

familiarize yourself with our many resources. Please also take a few 

minutes to verify or update your contact information in Texas Tech’s 

Emergency Notification Database to ensure you receive all 

TechAlert! emergency communications. 

 

Thank you for your commitment to keeping our campus safe. 

Sincerely, 

 

Lawrence Schovanec  

President, Texas Tech University 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 

FROM HERE, IT'S POSSIBLE 

WHAT IS RAIDER SAFETY? 

https://click.communications.ttu.edu/?qs=0652ed3f44ab925da5e7dc4e745d3a29a8beb94bd45a041f01ff0cec644ff5457a987f7cdfa33117a5bb185a7f80d6fcae13380cb264ea712c54ec575164ce86
https://click.communications.ttu.edu/?qs=0652ed3f44ab925d4a8bb2f0bce91b19e709972cce8df167c1d0103c1bd999131190ed209e00d74bff4c2f628c5dcd345f91d9b8a4ff9e998664384d140b9023
https://www.depts.ttu.edu/admissions/
https://www.facebook.com/TexasTechYou/
https://twitter.com/texastech?lang=en
https://www.instagram.com/texastech/
https://www.depts.ttu.edu/raidersafety/
https://youtu.be/2o4X8GF5El4

